From: Chelsea Moran <chelsea.moran@wadl.org>

Sent: Wednesday, 13 May 2015 1:57 PM
To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review
Attachments: Electoral Boundary Cover Sheet.pdf
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Dear Commissioner,

I do not believe that suburbs should be split between electorates. Whole suburbs should be
kept together. Whilst I appreciate that voting figures have to be consistent across all
electorates, surely there is better options than dividing community suburbs. Please keep
suburbs together for the next election.

Yours sincerely,

Chelsea Moran

Chelsea Moran
Technical Vice-President
Western Australian Debating League
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